
Sunday, April 21, 2024
Pulaski Heights Presbyterian Church

+  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  + + + + + + + + + + + +  +  + + +
Welcome to our sanctuary.    

We hope that our time together here today 
becomes for you a time of encounter with God’s own word
lifting your heart, stretching your mind, and girding your will

with the guidance and grace that only God can give 
and that God desires for you to receive, to embrace, and to follow.

+ + + + + + + + + + + + +

Sunday Mornings
9:30 a.m. Sunday School meets in the upstairs classroom.

All are invited to join these discussions of interesting topics,                  
       intriguing issues, and matters of theological concern.

10:45 a.m. Service of worship in the sanctuary.
  Informal announcements begin at 10:40, and the livestreaming and

recording of the service begins at 10:45. The recorded service can be
accessed on our website the rest of the week.

Upcoming
Stated Session Meeting  The April stated meeting of the session will

be held immediately following worship today, in room 303.

Presbyterian Village   Tomorrow!  Monday, April 22, our
congregation will serve as host for the Presbyterian Village Tea. Our
Blessings Committee is providing the refreshments, and we’re
looking for volunteers to help with serving. If you can help, please
contact the church office.

Cinephiles The next sack-lunch gathering of film aficionados is set 
for Thursday, April 25, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the upstairs
Sunday School room. This week’s film is Breathe (2017).

Potluck Fellowship Meal   Next Sunday!  Our next potluck
fellowship meal will follow worship on Sunday, April 28. The
Blessings Committee will provide a couple of meat dishes. The rest
of us are asked to bring side dishes and desserts. 

Funding the Work We’re Here to Do
Unless otherwise designated, money given to our church is placed in

what we call the General Fund. Through this fund, we pay for such
things as utilities, regular maintenance, and insurance;  worship,
fellowship, educational, office, and administrative supplies; and staff
salaries. 

In addition to gifts to the General Fund, we encourage members and
friends of our church to give prayerful thought to giving also to the two
special funds through which we fund our work. They are: 

The Cliff and Audie Lee Jones Ministry Fund, 
through which we help families keep their head above the waters of
a temporary financial crisis, thereby helping them toward the
courage, hope, and opportunity they need for moving forward.

The Building Fund, 
through which we pay for repair work that exceeds what we’re able
to cover in our annual budget.

+ + + + + + + + + + + + +

Food for thought  — 
What then is time? 

Who can find a quick and easy answer to that question? 
Whoever in his mind can grasp the subject well enough 

to be able to make a statement on it? 
Yet in our ordinary conversation 

we use the word “time” 
more often and more familiarly than any other. 

And certainly we understand what we mean by it, 
just as we understand what others mean by it 

when we hear the word from them.

What then is time? 
I know what it is if no one asks me what it is; 

but if I want to explain it to someone who has asked me, 
I find that I do not know.

Augustine of Hippo (354-430 C.E.)


